
 

 

 

Product Notification  

 

 
MK-020228-SL  
Issue Date : 07 February 2022  

 
Dear valued customer, 
 
We would like to inform you that a series of product which was previous removed from sale, has now 
been re-instated. Document BU-018966-SL issued on 25th March 2020, stated that the PX0717 series 
was to be removed from sale. This decision has now been reversed due to ongoing demand for the 
product. Therefore, the products listed below are now active. 
 
 

Part no. 

PX0717/4/15/ST 

PX0717/7/15/ST 

PX0717/6/15/ST 

PX0717/5/15/ST 

PX0717/3/15/ST 

PX0717/2/15/ST 

 
 
If you have any questions about this please do not hesitate to contact your local sales representative 
or authorised distributors.  
 
Notes: 
Please note that Bulgin ltd reserves the right to limit lifetime buy quantities based on capacity and 
material availability.  
 


